
  

  

Billing and Rendering Taxonomy Requirements 
(Medicaid)   

 
 
 

 

Molina Healthcare of Washington, Inc. (MHW) would like to remind Medicaid providers that in 
accordance with the Health Care Authority guidelines, all claims and encounters must have a valid 
billing taxonomy code. 

MHW will reject any claims without a valid billing taxonomy code. 

Providers may locate information on billing and appropriate use of taxonomy codes at the following 
links: 

• Behavioral Health Providers: https://www.hca.wa.gov/assets/billers-and-providers/mental-
health-svcs-bg-20210901.pdf 
 

• Tribal Providers: https://www.hca.wa.gov/assets/billers-and-providers/Tribal-health-bg-
20210701.pdf 

•

 
 Additional information about taxonomy codes: https://taxonomy.nucc.org/ 

•

 
 Health Care Authority provider billing guides and fee schedules: 

https://www.hca.wa.gov/billers-providers-partners/prior-authorization-claims-and-
billing/provider-billing-guides-and-fee-schedules#billing-guides-fee-schedules 

•

 
 Rural Health Clinics:

 
 https://www.hca.wa.gov/assets/billers-and-providers/RHC-bg-

20220101.pdf
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our Provider Services Contact Center at 
(855) 322-4082, Monday through Friday, 7:30 a.m. - 6:30 p.m. 

Thank you for your valuable services to Molina members. 
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